*—lAM PTON ROADS TRANSIT

January 28, 2025

RE: RFP No. 24-00308, Audit Management System
Dear Prospective Proposer,

This letter serves as notification of Hampton Roads Transit’s cancellation of the referenced RFP
No. 24-00308.

HRT intends to resolicit this procurement shortly. The new solicitation will be sent directly to all
vendors previously identified as potential proposers; no action is required on your part at this

time.

Your interest in this solicitation is appreciated.

Sincerely,

Sony ther
Director of Procurement

cc:  S. Gulledge, M. Blume, M. Price

3400 Victoria Boulevard Hampton, Virginia 23661 « P: 757-222-6000
Gohrt.com



